
HUMAN RESOURCES REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 6/12/17 

Departing: 

Jennifer Patton – Project Manager I Capital Facilities  Resignation effective 5/9/17 

Christopher Sims – Police Officer Police Department  Resignation effective 6/7/17 

Steve Waller – Harbor Maint. Mgr. Ports & Harbor   Retirement effective 4/25/27 

Rusty Hansen – Building Inspector Community Development Retirement effective 6/30/17 

Jason Miles – Director   Capital Facilities  Resigned effective 5/15/17 

Lisa VonBargen – Director  Community Development Resignation (tba) July 2017 

 

Welcoming: 

Martha Barberio – Director  Economic Development  First day 5/15/17 

Laurie Brown – Admin. Asst.  Building Maintenance  First day 4/24/17 

Kate Huber – Admin. Asst.  Community Development First day 6/1/17  

Heather Husband – Admin Asst.  Information Technology  First day 5/30/17 

Lydia Chadwick – PST I (dispatch) Police Department  First day 6/1/17  

Ryan Korte – Building Inspector  Community Development First day 5/22 temp, 7/3 perm 

Ryan Lindemann – Sec./Maint. Tech. Ports and Harbor  First day 6/5/17 

Dean Day – Interim Director  Capital Facilities  First day 5/22/17 

 

Transfer/Promotion: 

Jodi Fowler – Office Manager  Small Boat Harbor  First day 3/20/17   

AJ Keeton - Harbor Maint. Tech II Small Boat Harbor  First day 6/5/17  

AnnMarie Lain – Director  Community Development First day (tba) July 2017 

 

Advertised positions soon to interview: 

GIS Manager    Information Technology  Open until filled 

Senior Planner/GIS Tech  Community Development Open until filled 

Police Officer    Police Department  Interviewed 5/30/17   

Financial Analyst   Finance    Open until filled, App. Rev. 6/14 

Marine Equipment Operator  Small Boat Harbor  Open until filled, App. Rev. 6/20 

Project Manager   Capital Facilities  Interviewing 6/21/17 

Director    Capital Facilities  Open until filled 

 

Notes: 

 Lisa VonBargen, Community Development Director, has accepted the position as Wrangell Borough Manager starting 

July 17, 2017.  She has notified the City Manager that she is resigning to accept the position but has not yet submitted 

an official last day with the City of Valdez. 

 AnnMarie Lain has accepted the position of Community Development Director for the City.  Her start date is 

contingent upon Ms. VonBargen’s last day with the City. 

 Ryan Korte has been selected as the Building Inspector for the City and is hired as a temporary employee to train with 

Rusty Hansen until her retirement date.  He will become a regular employee on July 7, 2017. 

 

 


